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Swimming

As you are aware, Moseley Swimming Baths is closed for the foreseeable
future. We have secured intensive two-week sessions for Y3 and Y4 for
next term at Cocks Moor Woods Leisure Centre in Kings Heath. This means
they will swim every day for two weeks.

If your child is swimming, you will need to ensure they have a dry, clean towel
and swimwear for every day for those two weeks. Teach them to rinse, dry
their swimwear and pack their bags the night before.

Girls should wear leggings and socks rather than tights for those two
weeks for warmth as tights tend to get wet as they change and the floor is
wet.

Girls need to wear a one-piece swimming costume — no two-piece costumes.
Boys swim-shorts should not fall below the knee. Children should bring a spare set of
clothes, daily, in case their uniform is dropped on the floor and gets wet.

Y3 - Two weeks of daily lessons starting 24th February - 7th March 2025,
lessons starting 10.30- 11.15.
Pupils will leave the school at 9.45 and return by 12 noon.

Parent / carer signature required to confirm you have read and understood the
information and that you are aware children will be travelling by public transport. All
risk assessments are carried out prior to swimming but please update the office or
your child’s class teacher of any changes we need to be aware of.

Year 3 Swimming - |, parent / carer, of the child named below, have understood my child
will be travelling to and from Cocks Moor Woods Leisure Centre and that they will be
taking part in daily swimming lessons for the above dates.

Signed by: Date:

ame of child: Year:




